Introducing The Wee Campus: An Online Support Network for Students with Care-Experience

	The Wee Campus is an online community created by The Why Not Trust, focused on supporting college and university students with experience of care across Scotland. Care-experienced young people looking to begin college or university in the future can also benefit from our network. Wee Campus aims to reduce stigmatisation and remove barriers for care-experienced students pursuing higher education, by sharing information on entitlements and resources available from the government and various institutions, as well as ensuring college and university staff are aware of how to best support care-experienced young people in education contexts. We will soon be offering additional resources relating to many aspects of student life, from study tips to cooking tutorials for cheap, easy meals. Students can also link in with a team member at any time to get advice for any concern, no matter how big or small it seems. 
	The Why Not Trust values the importance of creating and maintaining relationships for care-experienced young people, and Wee Campus is no exception. Through our online Hub and Facebook page, students can connect with team members and each other, learning from each other through sharing experiences. No one knows how to navigate education as a care-experienced student better than someone who has done it before, so at Wee Campus we aim to facilitate learning through storytelling. We also share opportunities for students to meet up in different areas, to connect with others who are going through similar personal and academic experiences.  
	For information on how to join The Wee Campus Hub, please visit our webpage. You can also request to join our Facebook group. You can also listen to our podcast and hear team members Amanda and Marion talk more about how Wee Campus supports care-experienced students. 

